
St. Herbert’s RC Primary School 

Summer Term  

10th May 2023 

 

Dear Children, Parents and Guardians,  

We had a wonderful day on Friday, in celebration of the King’s Coronation, and we would like to thank all 
our families for helping to make this a special day.  In particular, thank you to the volunteers of the PFA 
(Friends of St Herbert’s Association) for raising a fantastic £330; the children loved getting their face 
paints/tattoos, and guessing the name of the Royal Bear!  The ‘Guess the Name’ was so popular that we 
had to create more name cards and we had two coronation bears as prizes:  the winners were Amber in 
Class 7 for guessing the name ‘Baron’, and Jessica in Class 8 for guessing the name ‘Alexandra’. Well 
done everybody on a lovely day. 

It has been brought to our attention that the Justgiving link, for raising funds for our Summer School trips, 
might not be working properly.  Mr Milligan has tested it, and created a new link (see below).  Thank you in 
advance for any monies you can donate to support our families. 

https://donate.justgiving.com/donation-
amount?uri=aHR0cHM6Ly9kb25hdGUtYXBpLmp1c3RnaXZpbmcuY29tL2FwaS9kb25hdGlvbnMvZDllYTY4
ZjAxYzE2NGE3MjkxOTQ3M2ZmZmYzNzBkOWM/aXNDaGVja291dEFwaT1mYWxzZQ== 

A quick reminder of ‘Break the Rules’ day next Friday 19th May - break the rules, put a donation of 50p per 
rule in the fundraising pot! 

And finally, we have got a start date for building work on the new entrance!  The entrance will be situated in 
front of the hall windows, and will close the gap between the kitchen and the fire doors (hall entrance 
doors).   The builders will need to fence off around the build area, however they will be creating a 
pedestrian footpath across the grassed area, so families can still access the school from Edward St and the 
Learning Centre on foot.  The car park will be out of action for everybody, due to vans, deliveries, trucks 
etc.  The work is due to commence on Monday 22nd May (our May half-term) and hopefully will be finished 
for September 4th!  We will keep you informed.  Thank you for your support and patience with this work. 

We finish for the May half-term holiday on Friday 19th May, at the normal time of 3pm, and re-open on 
Monday 5th June. 

Have a lovely half-term holiday, 

 
Kind Regards 

Mrs S J Milligan 

Twitter: @mrs_smilligan 


